
                                                                                                         Wednesday 5th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support with the preparations 

and fundraising for our Loreto to Lusaka 2024 trip.  

Please find below some updates ahead of our trip.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Ryan 

Acting Vice Principal for Pastoral Care and Welfare 

 

Next and final instalment of Lusaka trip (£300) is now due - payment can be made by 
cheque (payable to Loreto Grammar School, or cash. Please ensure the envelope is marked 
with your full name and 'Lusaka final deposit’.  
 
Travel Dates- 
Our flights have now been booked.  We leave Dublin on Wednesday 23rd October 2024 and 
return Saturday 2nd November 2024. We will fly via Dubai and are flying with Emirates.   
 
Flight details as follows: 
Outbound: 
Emirates EK162 - Depart Dublin 14:20 (Wednesday 23rd October)  
Arrive Dubai 00:50 (Thursday 24th October) 
Emirates EK713 - Depart Dubai 09:25 Arrive Lusaka 14:35 
 
Return: 
Emirates EK714 - Depart Lusaka (Friday 1st November) 21:20 Arrive Dubai 06:25 (Sat 
2nd November) 
Emirates EK163 - Depart Dubai 14:35 Arrive Dublin 18:55 
 
Vaccinations/Anti-Malarial Tablets - 
Arrangements have been made with Bradley's Pharmacy to have your vaccinations 
administered in school during September (date tbc).  We will also get the anti-malarial 
tablets from Bradley's.  The vaccinations and antimalarials will cost approximately £100 - 
amount to be paid will be confirmed closer to the time of the vaccinations. 
 


